
Project Update: November 2019 
 
I am delighted to inform you that I participated in the "11th Asian Raptor Research 
and Conservation Network" that was held in Bali, Indonesia. I took part as a poster 
presenter using a data of the project entitled " Eagle of the Farmlands: biology, threats 
and their conservation actions of the Indian Spotted Eagle (Clanga hastata Lesson 
1831) in Lowlands of Nepal" funded by The Rufford Foundation. I was rewarded as a 
best poster presenter in the conference. Below are photos of the awarded certificate, 
the articles abstract accepted for the conference book and the poster that was 
presented during the conference. 
 

 
 



 

 
 



 


